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Tuesday, January 16, 2018 
7:30 p.m. – 9:00 p.m. 

Blind Brook MSHS Instructional Media Center 
RSVP to Tracey Parsehian tparsehian@blindbrook.org  or (914) 937-3600 x3020 

 

Parents are integral partners in the special education process.  This 
workshop will start with the purpose of the annual review, how the CSE 

team maneuvers through the various sections of the IEP in their 
discussion, and measures parents can take to effectively prepare for 

the annual review so as to properly engage in the CSE meeting.  
Discussion will include a review of essential online tools to support your 

preparation, as well as strategies for approaching differences of 
opinion and keeping the focus on your child. 
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